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As a mother and grandmother in Southern Oregon, I urge support for a
strong LC19.  Climate-driven wildfires in our region are already
devastating--not just to my sons' health and livlihoods, but the world
our grandchildren will inherit.   The Oregon legislature's stated intent
to reduce greenhouse emissions date back more than a decade.  Now--with
LC 19--we can embrace a  only pragmatic approach to actually reduce
greenhouse gases while benefiting Oregon's economy.


